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Whole School Information – Thursday 28th March 2024 

 

Attendance Class Reward 

As part of our new attendance policy, which has been developed this academic year, each 

week classes take part in a competition to have the highest combined class attendance. The 

winning class earns a whole class reward. This may include a class party, extra break time or 

extra golden time. The class reward is selected by a majority vote. Each week the winning 

class will be announced in our Monday assembly and will be sent home to be celebrated on 

our weekly newsletter. Well done to this week’s winners! 

 

Reception Graduation 

The Reception graduation will be on Thursday 4th July 2024 2.45-3.20pm in the main 

hall. This will be a short assembly where we will share the children’s learning from Reception 

and celebrate their new journey into KS1. 

Interview with a Scientist! 

This week, my Science councillors from Year 1 and 2 interviewed a special visitor. Jessica 

came to talk to us about her job as an Advanced Clinical Practitioner. Science council had 

prepared for this very well, coming up with their own set of questions to ask her. We all 

discovered lots about her job, but also about how many careers there are in the Sciences. This 

information will be shared in assembly in the Summer term, so Science Council can share their 

learning and thoughts. 

A massive thank you to Jessica for coming in - we are super grateful! 

Mrs Westwood 

Rocketry in Year 5! 

A huge thank you to our super Physicist, Dan, who visited year 5 and gave us a master class 

in Rocketry. The children absolutely loved their workshop, in which they built and launched 

their own rockets!  



We are so grateful to have such amazing volunteers and parents that come into school to 

share their jobs and knowledge with us. 

Take a look at 'X' (@RobinHoodPS) for some pictures of our amazing rockets! 

 

Music at Robin Hood 

Last week, I had the pleasure of taking some KS1 children to Pudsey Civic Hall to participate 

in Artforms' Little Sing. The children thoroughly enjoyed the immersive musical experience 

based around the theme 'A Wonder In The Woods.' KS2 also visited Pudsey Civic Hall this 

week to watch the Artforms City of Leeds Youth Music Prom. The children were inspired by 

the young musicians as we watched performances from three of the senior City of Leeds Youth 

Music groups made up of some of the best young musicians from across Leeds. We had a 

fantastic time! 

Mrs Murphy 

 

Thank You PTA! 

A huge thank you to the PTA who organised a visit from the Easter Bunny this week. The 

children were very happy to see the Easter Bunny and receive an Easter treat. Happy Easter 

everyone! 

 

Egg Decorating Competition  

We would like to say a big thank you to all the children who have taken part in our Easter 

Egg competition. We have been overwhelmed by the amount of incredible Easter eggs entries. 

It was extremally hard to choose the winners as every creation was amazing! 



The winners this year are: 

• Nursery - Zeus, Saylor, Eden 

• Reception – Ebony, Ivy, Jack B 

• Year 1 - Lilian, Oliver, Toby 

• Year 2 - Kane, Scarlett, Amelia C 

• Year 3 - Alyssa, Roman, Lewie 

• Year 4 - Anna, Freddie, Hattie 

• Year 5 - Jack, Tilly, Sophia 

• Year 6 - Kasey, Darcy 

Classroom Door Competition 

As part of our World Book Day celebrations, each class decorated their classroom door using 

their class novel as inspiration! Take a look at some of the designs on our school Twitter page: 

https://x.com/RobinHoodPS/status/1766165064858345971?s=20 

The winning classes for the most creative doors were Reception 2 (Miss Parker) and 4DB 

(Miss Baker) – the decision was incredibly difficult as all doors were amazing! Both classes 

will have extra playtime in the first week back so well done. 

Governor Message: 

The Governors have enjoyed visiting school this term and we have been impressed with the 

wonderful work we have seen from students and staff. 

• The Pupil Support Committee had a learning walk in March and observed SEND 

(Special Educational Needs and Disabilities) provision in EYFS and Key Stage 1. They 

commented on how well the children are developing their independent learning skills. 

• Vicky had a meeting with Mr Feltham to look at the maths curriculum and progress 

across school. 

• Michael attended the Health and Safety Audit, and Sarah attended the Safeguarding 

Audit. 

• In March, Michael joined the Year 1 classes on their visit to Temple Newsam. 

• Sandeep attended the SEND coffee morning and enjoyed the opportunity to meet 

parents of children with SEND and chat with the SENDCOs in a relaxed environment. 

• Sandeep continues to work with the PTA and manages the fancy dress collection. She 

would like to remind people they can hire fancy dress costumes for children 

throughout school. 

• Governors acknowledge that the PTA have made a contribution to the whole school 

learning through the purchase of a skeleton to help with science lessons 

Finally, we would like to give our thank you to Liz Holland (our school administrator) who 

retires from Robin Hood this week. You have been a huge part of the Robin Hood team for 

many, many years and will be greatly missed by all! We wish you all the very best. 

https://x.com/RobinHoodPS/status/1766165064858345971?s=20


PTA Update: 

Hi All  

As the children finish today for their Easter break, just a quick reminder that you can still 

enter the Easter trail at PTA Events where you can get an Easter trail map then answer the 

questions on each of the posters as you do the trail and be entered into the draw with the 

chance to win a prize! To be in with a chance of winning, go to PTA Events via the following 

link: http://www.pta-events.co.uk/robinhoodprimarypta  

All proceeds from the trail will go towards resources for the school so we thank you again 

for your continued support.  

Have a lovely Easter.  

Sharon, Nichola and Emma 

 

Have a very Happy Easter and we look forward to seeing you in the summer term. 

Enjoy your break, 

 

Mrs Harris, Miss Hobson and Mrs Laker 
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